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€\ Attorney General
¥ Lee Fisher

May 16, 1994

Jack Holycross

EOP Staff Representative
Fraternal Order of Police
222 East Town Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

RE: Michele Yezzo
Dear Mr. Holycross:

This is to confirm our telephone conversation in which we agreed to reconvene
Michele Yezzo's pre-disciplinary hearing on Thursday, May 26, 1994 at 11:00 a.m.
The hearing will be held in the Small Conference Room on the 17th floor of the
Rhodes Tower.

The original pre-disciplinary hearing co ugust 20, 1993 was
suspended 1o permit Ms. Yezzo to participate in . Since Ms. Yezzo has

completed the agreed to plan, it is appropriate to now reconvene the hearing for the
purposes outlined in the original notification letter of August 16, 1993 attached hereto
and to review the proposed discipline and consider modification.

Sincerely,

Shme Gl
Sherrie J. Passmore

Labor Counsel

Human Resources Department

614/466-8911

SJP/flp
enclosure

c: John Lenhart
Dan Cappy
Michele Yezzo
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